From: Lucki, John P. [John.Lucki@chicagopolice.org]
Sent: Friday, September 06, 2013 11:16 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel third party fund CPD
Hello Mr. Berlin,

 

 

CPD Detective Serafini did attend a three day training session in Denver Augg 26 to 29 hosted by the International Association of Financial Crimes Investigators which was funded through a Task Force MOU with the US Secret Service at no cost to the City or CPD.  

 

Thank You.

 

John Lucki
Financial Crimes Unit
3151 West Harrison, Chgo Il. 60612
